
 

THANK YOU For Supporting Our Poker Run. Together we raised 

$1650.00 to operate our Section and to promote the advancement of 

aviation through education, scholarships, and mutual support of the 

passion we all share! 
 

It took the efforts of many ENE 99s to make the event a success. The 

presale of more than 100 hands, mostly online, was very successful 

addition to the event, and another 100 or so were sold in person. We had 

$3,300 in donated prizes, solicited by our members. We had to postpone 

the event for a day, but lucked out with a beautiful flying day that 

brought out many happy participants flying to all or most of the airports. 

 

Many lessons were learned as the event progressed., and Lori Plourd 

from Katahdin Wings was right there in the thick of it, participating in 

finding solutions as problems arose - so Katahdin Wings has a leg up on 

next year's event! 

 

Below are some pictures that Beth Young took at the terminus in 

Mansfield during the event. 



Filling Hands 
Christine Micke and Airport Manager Kevin Bullock watch as Lori Plourd and Jann Clark 

fill presold hands  

 

Displaying Prizes 

Claren Ruth helps display prizes 



Viewing Prizes 
Christine Micke views the many donated prizes available 

Announcing Prizewinners 
Karen Mitchell used a bullhorn to announce the prizewinners 

 



Potential Prizewinners eagerly 

await their name being called 

 

A Prizewinner chooses from the remaining prizes 

 

 

 

 

 

 


